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Chairman’s Viewpoint 

The highlight of last week was the Wratten Lecture given by professional landscape photographer, 

Mark Bauer.  It was called “From Dawn 2 Dusk”, a reference to the photography holiday company 

Mark jointly owns, but in reality it was more “From Dawn to Dusk to Dawn” as we were taken on an 

absorbing 24 hour photographic adventure throughout the entire day.  Photography in the middle of 

the night is not essential for attendees on Mark’s workshops, fortunately.  

  
Iggy Tavares with the Mees Trophy for 

best DPI which he won last season 
Handing in monochrome prints, 2020 style 

The pictures above were taken at Shirley Methodist Church when those entering the Bamber Trophy 

brought their prints. 

Club Matters 

Competition vs Derby City Photographic Club – 14 October 2020 

Our contest against Derby City Photographic club, judged by two top UK judges who live at either 

ends of the country.  It is the kind of event we could only do online and an excellent opportunity to 

see work from elsewhere in the country and hear the opinions of two leading judges.  Will they 

agree with each other? 

Bamber Trophy for Monochrome Prints– 21 October 2020 

That’s right, always keen to break new ground our club is holding a print competition online.  Be sure 

to join us for this latest innovation. 

Links for PhotoEntry and Instructions 

https://compent.photoentry.uk/compent/ 

http://croydoncameraclub.org.uk/WebSiteArchive/PhotoEntryGuidance.pdf 

Mike Farley 

Chairman 
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